
 
From: stephanie sloss <stjsloss@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 6:44 PM 
To: Desiree Adair <dadair@rollingwoodtx.gov> 
Subject: BOS-special exception request - Steve Marcie 
 

Good evening.  This letter is to advise that Tom and Stephanie 
Sloss of 3203 Pickwick Ln support the application of special 
exception for 3220 Park Hills Drive regarding the driveway of 
Steve Marcie.  It is our hope that the Board will approve his 
request. 
Regards, 
Stephanie & Tom Sloss 
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